
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Gregory I. Guernsey, Director 

  Planning and Zoning Department 

   

DATE: January 14, 2019  

 

RE:     1103 Cherico Street 

     NPA-2018-0016.03 and C14-2018-0093 

 District 3 

     Request for Postponement by Staff 

************************************************************************ 

The Staff requests a postponement of the abovementioned rezoning and neighborhood plan 

amendment (NPA) cases from January 31, 2019 to the March 28, 2019 meeting agenda.  

 

The items are scheduled to be heard at Planning Commission on January 22, 2019. The applicant 

has requested a postponement of the cases from the January 22, 2018 Planning Commission 

hearing date to the March 12, 2018 hearing date so he can continue to work with the 

Govalle/Johnston Terrace Combined Neighborhood Plan Contact Team and interested parties. 

 

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Assistant Director Jerry Rusthoven at 

(512) 974-3207. 

       

 

   

Gregory I. Guernsey, Director 

Planning and Zoning Department 

 

 

xc:          Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

               J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 

  

  


